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Newsletter 
Friday 15th October 

 
 

Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Over the last few weeks, our librarians have been busy organising 

and sorting the library for everyone to use throughout the day.  

With the library open during break and lunch times, the children 

are able to access books and story times throughout the week.  

We are keen to develop ‘cosy reading’ areas in each class to 

continue to develop reading for pleasure with all our children.  We 

would like these spaces to feel warm and cosy with cushions, 

blankets and fairy lights; an inviting space where children want 

to snuggle up and lose themselves in a good book.  If you have anything you could 

possibly donate for our book corners, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Don’t forget our ‘Reading in Unusual Places’ photo competition closes this coming 

Thursday 21st October with winners in both classes being announced in our 

celebration assembly on Friday 22nd October.  

 

This week staff will be using the assessments the children 

have completed and the evidence within their books to set 

targets for all the children.  These targets will be shared with 

you next week so that you have a better understanding of 

specific areas of the curriculum that we are focusing on and 

can support your child/ren with this at home.  Parent 

Consultations have been organised for Tuesday 2nd November.  

These 10-minute slots are an opportunity to discuss your child/ren’s targets and 

ways we can collaborate to best support your child/ren with their learning. 

Appointments will be available on Arbor for booking from Wednesday 20th 

October.  We are happy to have a face-to-face appointment, or if you would like 

a telephone call or teams meeting, please indicate which you would prefer when 

booking your 10 minute appointment. Thank you. 

 

 

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

98.20% 

 



 

We are keen to invite parent volunteers into the building 

once again.  If you would   like to become a volunteer reader, 

are keen to help with displays, read stories aloud to children 

or have other skills you could share with the children, 

please contact the school office for a volunteer pack.  We 

look forward to welcoming parent volunteers into the school 

very soon!  

 

I met with our new Chair of FOBCS Jennie Glanville this week.  FOBCS are an 

invaluable resource to our school, and we are very fortunate that we have a 

fantastic team who do so much for the school.  FOBCS has kindly offered to 

organise and fund several activities for the children and they plan to share 

information through our weekly newsletters.  More information will follow in next 

week’s newsletter for the activities planned and paid for by FOBCS following the 

half term break.  If you would like to become involved in FOBCS, please speak to 

Jennie.  

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, let’s hope the sun continues to shine. 

 

Mrs Cook 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 FOR THE LOVE OF READING! We are excited to 
reveal our Reading Raffle Basket which the children 
have the chance of bringing home for the weekend 
if their raffle ticket is drawn on a Friday at our 
celebration assembly. If children (Littlemoor and 
Oketor) have 5 reads, evidenced in their reading 
record, a raffle ticket will be put into the draw (we 

will be counting reads on a Friday morning). One ticket will be drawn every 
Friday and the lucky winner can take the basket home with them. The basket 
contains snuggly blankets, hot chocolate, marshmallows and some books from 
our library. We ask that the basket, blankets and books are returned the 
following Monday to replenish the stock.  Mrs Winter. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the results of last week's  

School Council question:  
 

"Do you feel safe at school?" 

 

Yes: 95% 
The children said that they feel safe because teachers are here to take care 

of them and provide opportunities for them to talk about anything they are 

worried about.   

 

No: 5% 
Some children found the playground too busy and were worried about being 

knocked over. One child struggled to open a door handle and became 

stuck so felt worried. 

 

Our aim is to have the whole school feeling safe; therefore, we will be having 

follow-up discussions as a School Council group to see how we can help 

support and resolve any issues some children had. 

 

Next week we will be carrying out a learning walk around our school site to 

see which areas are being used effectively for learning and which areas we 

can develop further. Following on from this, we will look to enhance our 

learning environment here at school. Mrs Ogborne. 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Our Star Learners this week 

                       
 

 

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

                        
 

 

Boo for some brilliant 

pattern work and for 

working hard to make 

repeat shape patterns 

in maths. 

Lois for fantastic story 

writing skills, producing a 

high quality piece of writing 

based on the class text and 

using all the features worked 

on in class. 

Ava for showing amazing 

resilience in maths. Although 

finding it difficult to match 

objects to the numbers 1-5, 

she kept trying until 

achieving this on her own. 

Tilly for showing great 

resilience in her maths 

learning this term and for 

looing for different ways 

to tackle tricky work. 



 

 

 

 

 

Weekly School Diary 

Monday 18th  

Tuesday 19th Netball after school club 3-4pm 

Wednesday 20th 
Environmental & Martial Arts after school clubs 3-4pm 
Parent Consultation appointments open on Arbor 

Thursday 21st Multi Skills after school club 3-4pm 

Friday 22nd 
Celebration Assembly 2.40pm - all welcome 
FOBCS Halloween Disco 4-5.30pm Bratton Clovelly Parish Hall 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8.30am to 3pm 

Tuesday/Thursday 8.30am to 12pm  
Please advise the office by 12pm if your 

child’s ‘going home’ arrangements are to 
change for the day so that this can be logged 

for safeguarding purposes. Thank you. 
 

  FORTHCOMING DIARY DATES 

• Friday 22nd October – FOBCS Halloween Disco Bratton Clovelly Parish Hall 

• Monday 25th to 29th October - Half Term 

• Monday 1st November – All pupils return 

• Tuesday 2nd November – Parent Consultations 

• Tuesday 9th November– Theatre Alibi visit 

• Tuesday 14th December – Christmas dinner 

• Wednesday 15th December KS2 Northcott Theatre trip 

• Thursday 16th December – Christmas Nativity 

• Friday 17th December – Last day of term 

• Wednesday 5th January – All pupils return 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOBCS 

• Date for your diary: 22nd October, FOBCS Halloween disco 

• Don't forget your tickets for the FOBCS Halloween disco at 4pm at 

Bratton Clovelly Parish Hall on the 22nd of October (next Friday). 

Tickets are £3.50 and are available from the school office. 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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